

NGOC Committee Meeting
June 2020 (during COVID-19)

AGENDA

1. Apologies
2. Minutes of previous meeting
3. Matters arising
4. Restarting events
 - a. Requested by Pat :- Plans for restarting events so that Greg can start on permissions, if needed, and we can make sure we have maprun type events ready to go. I think it's likely we will be able to start those before we can necessarily set up full league type events, as they are easier to manage logistically. Also, can discuss organisation on the day and so on.
 - b. Requested by Tom C:- I'm sure someone else will have raised this, but the item I have is about the restart. How we go about things while individual runs are allowed but events are not. Does this change if the timeframe extends? When smaller events are allowed, which events would be ready/suitable to go? Are there any modifications to events that would be needed, and that might need planning for? (e.g. setting up to take card payments where it's possible?)
5. Maprunning old league courses.
 - a. Requested by Pat:- I am using Lightmoor L2 as an example for a BO webinar on using OCAD maps for mapruns, and now that we are allowed to travel for exercise I thought it might be a good idea to publish some forest courses for people to go and maprun. Useful test also to see how well they work in summer vegetation. I'd like to see what people think about this idea as well.
6. Invites to Social (if it happens)
 - a. Requested by Tom M:- I have started putting together a list of old original club members e.g. those who formed the club and those who were members during the 10 year period 1970 to 1980 and would like to ask the committee if they also know of any former members that can be included. Please send names and contact details you may have to Kim who will collate the list.
7. AOB
8. Date of next meeting